


Commissioner Curtiss noted that the new SES pay raise in January
and the high-three rule may result in many senior personnel
staying on for three more years with a high attrition rate at the
end of that period. 1In addition to recognizing the potential
occurrence, he urged the staff to ensure they were positioned
with adequate numbers of qualified personnel to preclude such a
transition from severely disrupting the agency's programs.

Commissioner Rogers urged managers to do an analysis of the
possible impact on their own organization of high attrition
coming at the end of the next 3 years.
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